
Freeland Middle School Announcements              
April 23rd, 2024 
​
 

●​ Tonight from 3-5:30 in the auditorium, the theater department will be 
hosting a musical workshop in preparation for next year's musical. Please 
plan to attend if you wish to audition. ​
 

●​ Attention 8th graders: Student Council Elections will be held on Friday, 
May 17th during Freshman Transition Day. Anyone that is interested in 
running may pick up a petition of intent from the MS office starting Monday, 
April 22nd. Petitions are due by the end of the day (2:35 pm) on 
Wednesday, May 8th to the MS Office without exception. Anyone who 
plans to run should be prepared to give a live speech.  A copy of this 
speech is due to Mrs. Thunberg AND Mrs. Neal by Wednesday, May 15th 
even if you are running unopposed. Mrs. Neal’s email is 
nealjm@freelandschools.net or she can be found in Room 902 of the HS.  

 
●​ Cafeteria doors will be open after school everyday until 3:15 PM for 

students attending after school activities. Snacks, pizza, drinks etc will be 
available for purchase using your student lunch account or cash. 

 
 

                               Parent Announcements 
​
 

●​ Come see Freeland High School's Production of Too Much Light Makes 
the Baby Go Blind, 30 Neofuturist plays in 60 Minutes. Join us for this 
highly interactive, out-of-the-box theatrical experience! April 19 at 5:30 and 
April 20 at 5:30 or 7:30pm. Pay online for $5.00 or at the door for $6-7.00. 
Warning: This show includes some flashing lights and some topics that 
may not be suitable for young viewers. (Recommended 12+) CLICK HERE 
FOR TICKETS - https://fpa.ludus.com/200451481​
 

●​ The Cafeteria will be open after school everyday until 3:15 PM for students 
attending after school activities. Snacks, pizza, drinks etc will be available 
for purchase using your student lunch account or cash. 

https://fpa.ludus.com/200451481


●​ Please share generously these exciting Summer Career 
Camps/Exploration opportunities for students in grades 8 - 11.  See details 
below and attached. Thanks for ALL you do to guide students to their 
future! Summer Careers camp 
​
 

●​ Calling all middle school girls! Camp Infinity is back at SVSU this summer!  
Please distribute this flier to anyone interested and their families. The 
camp is $100 for the week and scholarship opportunities are available. 
Meals are included and the camp runs 8:30-4:00p Monday-Friday July 
29th-August 2nd. Please contact Betsy Diegel at bldiegel@svsu.edu with 
questions. Camp Infinity 

 
●​ Please remember that any new bussing arrangements require 24 hour 

notice to process.  This includes situations where you would like your child 
to ride home with a friend or to a different location. This must be in writing.  
Requests can be sent to colest@freelandschools.net 

 
●​ If you would like to add money to your students meal account, please visit 

the link provided. https://freeland.familyportal.cloud/ 
 

 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OZJoNGQwvH0YntpPObBeh7H5x8s-iwfA/view?usp=sharing
mailto:bldiegel@svsu.edu
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13cXruL2-GrbUq-LjUMCYWfORDUUMzqXq/view?usp=drive_link
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